737 Max to play long-term role in
Alaska Airlines fleet

Alaska Airlines will take delivery of its first Boeing 737 Max later this month and looks to add others as a part
of its fleet modernization. Thirteen 737 Max deliveries are scheduled for 2021, and Alaska Airlines has an
option to add 52 more planes to its current 68-aircraft order.
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